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PLAN FOR THE ANNUAL MEETING

The 1927 meeting of our Bar Association is but three months
away. The program comittee is faithfully at work, and we
have every reason to believe that this program will be up to the
high standard set by those of past sessions of the Association.
The meeting this year will be in Grand Forks the early part
of September, beginning either the 6th or 7th, and continuing for
two days. Announcement of the exact days will be made very
soon.

May I urge the members of the Bench and Bar of the State
to recognize the importance, in fact, the necessity, of a large
attendance. If the Bar Association is to render the service that
it should render, to its members and to the State, there must
be representative and widespread attendance at these meetings.
It appears to me, therefore, that the matter can not be too
strongly stressed; although I well know that the remarkable
progress made along that line during the past three years, and
the recognition that has come by reason thereof, would seem
to make any direct appeal from me, as President, superfluous.

It is in appreciation of the fact, however, that good work,
which has brought gratifying and worthwhile results, easily may
be nullified, at least made less valuable, through failure to con-
tinue co-ordinated effort, and that the Association, as well as
the individual members thereof, would soon come to deplore any
slackening of effort or interest, that one in a position of official
responsibility becomes fearful of not having, as well as ambitious
to have, the basic operating mechanism measure up to past
standards; hence my very earnest and urgent appeal to the
members of the Association at this early date for the planning
of summer work and vacation to the end that each and all may
find time to spend two days at the 1927 annual meeting.

W. A. McINTYRE, President.


	Plan for the Annual Meeting
	Recommended Citation

	Plan for the Annual Meeting

